
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: 21 OCTOBER 2024 

 

COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMITTEE TO VISIT POLICE STATION FOLLOWING MASS 

SHOOTING IN ORANGE FARM 

 

The Gauteng Provincial Legislature’s Portfolio Committee on Community Safety will 

on Tuesday, 22 October 2024, conduct an oversight visit to the Orange Farm Police 

Station following a tragic mass shooting incident that occurred on the 13th October 

2024. 

 

The incident involved a tavern owner who allegedly shot 7 family members of a 

patron after an altercation and later shot himself. 

 

The purpose of the Committee’s visit is to assess the Police Station’s handling of the 

case, examine community safety concerns in the area and engage Police Officers on 

strategies to prevent future incidents of violence. 

 

The Committee will also meet with local stakeholders, including the Ward Councillor 

and Community Policing Forum to gather information and address any concerns 

regarding the incident. 

 

Details of the oversight visit are as follows: 

Date:  Tuesday, 22 October 2024 
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Time:  11h30 

Venue:  Orange Farm Police Station 

   

ISSUED BY GPL’S MEDIA SERVICES ON BEHALF OF CHAIRPERSON OF THE 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON COMMUNITY SAFETY, HONOURABLE BANDILE 

MASUKU 

 

For interview requests with the Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee please 

contact: Mr Thebe Khumalo on 072 266 1021 email: TKhumalo@gpl.gov.za 
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